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Beginning Wednesday, September 5th and continuing until early 2019, NJ 
TRANSIT will continue the installation of Positive Train Control (PTC) equipment 
on our rail fleet throughout the state.  

To accommodate this critical safety upgrade, all passenger service on the Atlantic 
City Rail Line (ACRL) will be temporarily suspended beginning Wednesday, 
September 5. Throughout this period, ACRL customers will have alternate travel 
options with discounted fares.  

**CAUTION** although passenger train service will be suspended the tracks will 

still be active with freight train service and equipment movement. Officers or 

emergency response personnel should use extreme caution when entering any 

right-of-way and/or rail yard.   

Officers or emergency response personnel must make notification to the NJ 
Transit Police prior to entering upon any rail or light rail right-of-way and/or 
rail yard.  Please contact the New Jersey Transit Police Department Central 
Communications Center (1-800-242-0236 or 973-378-6565) to stop rail traffic and 
ensure officer safety. 
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